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From: Lois Haag
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 8:34 PM
To: CTPS
Subject: Protecting Pet Choice in CT

From: Lois Haag <Lahgenesis@snet.net>
Subject: Protecting Pet Choice in CT

Resident of: Beacon Falls

Message Body:

it is unbelieveable to me that the thought of some group to take away "MY" rights is even being brought to the table. To
close "ALL" Pet Stores? Really? How about going after the out of state breeders? My husband and | have purchased
two of the most amazing Dachshunds from Gentle Jungle, Barney is 10 1/2 years old and Skooch is 3 years old. | can't
“imagine" our lives without them. To have a "group" come in and try to take away "my freedom" of choice is dispicable
to say the least. Though your cause appears to be a good one, your going after the wrong people. Go after those dirty
breeders and leave the Pet Stores alone. You have absolutely "no” right to tell me or anyone else where we can or can
not purchase a dog/cat. The last time | checked, | live in "AMERICA". Leave "my rights" and my "FREEDOM" of choice

alone, Period!|




